
TOMAHAWK ROAD HOMES ASSOCIATION MINUTES 
Annual Meeting 

 
 January 17, 2024 at Indian Hills Country Club 

 
Present: Corey Merriman (president), Kay Bleakley (treasurer), Sarah Brown (secretary), Andy 

Weed (City Council Liaison) 
 Louise Allen (Director-Park Board Representative) Katie Adams (Director) 

Liz Lozier (Director)  
 

● The meeting was called to order by Cory Merriman.  
 

● A welcome was given to any new residents, to members serving on city committees.  
TRHA is the largest HA in Mission HIlls with 551 members. Introductions were made of 
current board members (see above).  There was a motion to approve the  minutes from 

the 2023 annual meeting.  The motion passed. 
 

● The park board report was then presented by Louis Allen.  She presented a brief 
background of their work regarding the parklettes and Eisenhower Pond.  Eisenhower 

Pond is in need of irrigation and beautification.The city will take care of the maintenance, 
but TRHA needs to cover the cost of the system and beautification.  The beautification 
needed is for the 1 foot shoreline to “clean it up”.  Why not irrigate from the pond itself?  

The irrigation mechanics do not allow for it. There will be some road closures and 
disruption with the maintenance of the pond, but it’s an important feature that needs 
attention.  Tomahawk gets 3100 cars daily, and it's a part of the city that is seen by 

many.  The city has taken care of the geese situation, and helped them find new 
homes.The Northwest part will not have irrigation because it is not our jurisdiction.  

There was then a motion to approve.  “The TRHA board has the authority to vote to 
allocate funds for the Eisenhower Pond projects”.  The motion passed. 

 
 

● A City Council report was then presented by Andy Weed.  He highlighted that three 
sidewalks have been built along State LIne Road, funded with excess funds.  The city is 
looking for other properties to add sidewalks to, and it was suggested that 63rd and 67th 
be considered because they are highly trafficked. It was then announced that 65th and 

67th power lines will be moved underground, as well as new “Cobra” street lights added.  
The project should begin Spring of 2024.  Some curb repair through the city is in the 
works, and it was asked of residents to report any street damage seen to City Hall. 

 
 

 
● The President, Cory Merriman, thanked everyone for participating and adjourned the 

meeting. 
 



 


